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Galloway, N.J. - Stockton University has received a grant from the National Institute of 
Neurological Disorders and Stroke (NINDS), part of the federal government’s National Institutes 
of Health (NIH), to examine a neurodevelopmental pathway in the brain.  

The project will investigate the mechanisms in neural stem cells (NSCs) that can lead to 
neurological pathologies. The three-
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